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21st May 2018  

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last week was Mental Health Week- as well as SATS week!  We give a lot of thought as to 
how we can minimise the stress of testing for pupils.  Thank you to year 6 parents and 
Carers for your support with this, as a result of our care, pupils were as relaxed as it is 
possible to be when being tested.  On Friday just over a third of year 6 went to Nethercott 
Farm where they will stay for a week.  Sadly they cannot accommodate more pupils so 
places are allocated by lottery.  The remainder of year 6 are enjoying a wide range of 
activities, including a farm visit in Plymouth. 

Miss Jackson 
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Celebrating Positive Learning Behaviour 
Student Certificates W/E 18/05/18 

 

YEAR 3                                        YEAR 4 
 
KELLER– William T KING- Grace G 
 
SEACOLE– Piotr I HAWKING- Chai D 
 
FRY– Kyla M  GLENNIE– Owen T 
 
YEAR 5    YEAR 6  
 
EDISON– Hugo L PANKHURST– Sophia B 
 
BABBAGE – Awe P GANDHI– Mia S 
 
CURIE– James T MANDELA– Niamh M 
 
 

 

Star Writer W/E 18/05/18   
 

Year 3   Year 4 
 
FRY –  Lorenzo M HAWKING – Amber H 
 
KELLER – Benjamin L KING – Robert O  
 
SEACOLE – Ethan B GLENNIE – Albert C 
 
Year 5   Year 6 
 
BABBAGE – Tijan S GANDHI – Willow W 
 
CURIE – Mebin M MANDELA – Hans F 
 
EDISON – Sophia B PANKHURST – Will T 
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DIARY DATES 
 

Friday 18th May to Friday 25th May – Year 6 Nethercott Farm Residential Visit 

Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June – Half Term 

Monday 4th June – Non Pupil Day 

Thursday 7th June to Thursday 12th July – PAFC After school club term dates 

Monday 11th – Thursday 14th June – PTFA Donations Week 

Friday 15th June - Hyde Park Schools Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 20th June – Year 6 Kit Car event 

Weds 18th July - Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Tuesday 24th July – Last day of Summer Term 

 

Club Cancellation 
 

Tag Rugby is cancelled on Friday 25th May. 

 DINNER MONEY 
 
 

A very big THANK YOU to all parents & carers who 
have assisted us by paying for school meals in 
advance.  
Your current balance can be checked by logging 
in to School Money and clicking on the green 
‘Dinners’ icon on the left of the screen. You can 
also overtype your preferred payment amount 
here. 
If you experience any difficulty with the School 
Money system please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

Medication in School 
 

If your child needs to take prescribed medication 
such as antibiotics in school please arrange for an 
adult to bring and collect from the school office. 

We cannot send medicines home with pupils. 
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